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 9th June 2022 

Deputy Gino Kenny 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 26986/22 - To ask the Minister for Health if gluteoplasty is available on the public health system 

following bariatric surgery and weight loss. 

Dear Deputy Kenny, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

I have been advised by Ireland East Hospital Group that Gluteoplasty is not routinely available on the Public 

health system following Bariatric surgery, however, if clinically indicated, then it could be availed of in the 

public system. 

 
I trust this is of assistance to you.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 

 

 

 

 


